UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS
SCHOOL OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

URBANA

October 16, 1942

Dr, Forest Allen
Universi ty of Kanses
Lawrence, Kenses

Deer Dr. Allen:

I have a letter from Larry Morehouse saying that you
were interested in following up the program which we have
inaugurated at the University of Illinois. I would be willing
to help you in any wey possible., During the summer one of
your women teachers attended my graduate course in physical
fitness, This wes a small group of advanced students treining
for leadership in the physiczl fitness field.

I am sending 2n outline of our Basic course which is
new this year. About seven hundred men are enrolled in this
course and they are following the plan of work outlined in the
Physical Fitness Workbook., We conducted this work for a year

on an experimental besis before we decided to put it in on a
mich larger scale,

Cordially yours,

f'r =
T. X, Dureton

Associate Profescsor
Physical Education
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